
Press release: UK and China sign
Memorandum of Understanding on
Medicine and Device Regulation

CEO Ian Hudson met with Minister Bi in Beijing.

Dr Ian Hudson, Chief Executive of the Medicines and Healthcare products
Regulatory Agency (MHRA) signed a memorandum of understanding (MoU) with the
China Food and Drug Administration (CFDA) during a visit to China this week.

This new signing expands on a previous MoU signed in 2014 which focussed on
the exchange of safety information on medicines and medical devices to
protect patients in the UK, China, and around the world.

Dr Ian Hudson, Chief Executive Officer at MHRA said:

China is a world leader in the market for raw materials for the
pharmaceutical industry and closer collaboration with MHRA will
support the promotion of innovation, good practice, and protect UK
patients.

We operate in a global environment and formalising our
international relationships helps strengthen regulatory systems to
protect public health worldwide.

The MoU was signed in Beijing’s Great Hall of the People with both Prime
Minister Theresa May and China’s Premier Li Keqiang present.
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